



Crossways, Berkhamsted, Herts, HP4 3NH Tel: 01442 866249 Fax: 01442 874252

Head Teacher: Katharine Ellwood

Friday 10th February

Dear Parents, Grandparents and Carers

Re: Parent volunteers - Reading

In September 2016 we recruited a team of reading volunteers to support children in school through one-to-one reading sessions. The volunteers were trained by our specialist reading support teacher, Claire Saunders, and then made a regular commitment to support a child or number of children throughout the school year.

Some of our volunteers have recently had to step down due to work commitments or changing circumstances and we are keen to recruit and train some new members.

We appreciate you have busy lives and we must stress that this voluntary role involves a regular and fairly long-term commitment. However, it is also a learning opportunity and one that could lead you to make a significant difference to the progress of one or more children.

If you would like to be part of the team, or would like additional information, please complete the slip below and return it to the office by Friday 24th February or contact me at caroline.crozier@greenway.herts.sch.uk

Regards
Caroline Crozier
Reading Volunteers – Expression of Interest
I am interested in becoming a Reading Volunteer in the school year 2016-17.
Name:
Email:
Contact Number:

